
STATE OF CALIFORNIA—HEALTH AND WELFARE AGENCY
PETE WILSON, Governor

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH SERVICES
714/744 P STREET

P.O. 
BOX 

942732
SACRAMENTO, CA 94234-7320

April 16, 1992
Letter No:. 92-30

TO: All County Welfare Directors
All County Administrative Officers
All County Medi-Cal Program Specialists/Liaisons

SUBJECT: CORRECTED COPY OF ACWDL NO. 92-18, "ARTICLE 9 - PROCEDURES, 9H2 -  
EXCESS PROPERTY APPLIED TO MEDICAL BILLS" 

Enclosed is corrected copy of All County Welfare Directors Letter No. 92-18, 
"Article 9 - Procedures, 9H2 - Excess Property Applied to Medical Bills", 
dated March 5, 1992. Please discard the previous copy and insert the  
corrected copy.

If you have any questions on this issue, please call Sharyl Shanen-Raya at 
(916) 657-2942. J

Sincerely,
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY

Frank S. Martucci, Chief 
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch

Enclosure

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY

Frank S. Martucci, Chief
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch


